
Child Nutrition May Report – Lynne Keenan

 We are gearing up for our summer breakfast, lunch, and supper program with activities as well as 
getting our sites ready to go.   We are getting our end of the school year paperwork and cleaning 
done also.  We are looking forward to having activities and good food for our children. We are also 
working on our supper program with lots of different food and having indigenous food items.  We will 
be getting information by radio, fliers and the newspaper for our summer programs and activities.


